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			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.









		




			In this update: MPs launch new inquiry into pharmacy; CPAF screening questionnaire; Voluntary quarterly data returns; Heat-Health resources available for pharmacies; Survey: we want to hear from you.







		




			MPs to examine role of pharmacy services in future NHS
Our CEO has responded to the announcement of the new inquiry into the future of community pharmacy by the Health and Social Care Select Committee. She says that we will be making a strong response to it on our members' behalf.
 
You can read her full response in the new press statements section on our website. We have launched this section of our website as part of our ongoing efforts to improve transparency of our work to champion community pharmacies and influence change. Here you can see how we give the sector a voice on topical issues through the media. 
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		Continue reading 




		




			2023/24 Community Pharmacy Assurance Framework (CPAF) screening questionnaire
The 2023/24 Community Pharmacy Assurance Framework (CPAF) screening questionnaire will be available for completion from approximately 1am on Monday 3rd July 2023 until midnight on Sunday 30th July 2023.

Members must complete the screening questionnaire and, if required, the full CPAF questionnaire.

Read more









		




			NMS: Voluntary quarterly data returns
NHS England is asking pharmacy owners to continue to voluntarily submit New Medicine Service (NMS) quarterly summary data to the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) for Quarter 4 (Q4) 2022/23 (January to March 2023).

The mandatory requirement to submit this data has been suspended since 2020, due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

Learn more







		




			Reminder: Heat-Health guidance
The UKHSA has issued an amber alert across the Midlands and the South of England, whilst other areas are subject to a yellow alert. Both the amber and yellow alerts are expected to remain in place until 9am on Tuesday 13th June. We have developed an infographic that members may wish to use.

Download the resources







		




			Survey: Tell us how you want to engage with Community Pharmacy England  
As part of the wider changes in how we work and influence on your behalf, we have produced a new engagement strategy and would like to hear your views on how our plans would work best for you.

Please complete the survey
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It is encouraging to
see MPs and Peers
taking an active
interest in community
pharmacy...We will be
making a strong
response to the
inquiry on behalf of
all our members.

29

Janet Morrison
CEO of Community Pharmacy England

Read the full response on our website

cpe.org.uk @ComPharmEngland Community Pharmacy England




